
Written opponent testimony for the hearings of March 23, 2021. 
 
March 21, 2012 
 
We are writing to state our opposition the SB 52 and HB 118. These bills would stop the development of 
new wind and solar farms. They would  hinder these clean energy options with additional procedures 
not required for other types of energy development and are thus unfair. Local residents have multiple 
avenues of participation in the citing process as it exists today. To be clear: it doesn’t need to be further 
complicated. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tom and Laura Bindernagel 

 


